
I wish to weigh in on the matter of SB 945, "creates a new crime".  
 
Only one point needs to be made: this does nothing to prevent actual crimes committed by the insane. 
It is simply another excuse to harass those who choose to provide for their right and duty to self 
defense. Someone intent on murder and mayhem isn't bothered by "unlawful access" to firearms. 
Mandated gun locks (and I expect home invasions to effect inspections) only slow response time when it 
matters most! Responsible operators secure their weapons, and train their children. They don't need to 
be bothered by the uniformed, the untrained, and those with cowardly agendas.   
 
This is intolerable interference in our homes. Parents are responsible for the raising of their children. 
Not a village, not the legislature, not anyone else. At all.  
 
Please throw out this egregious trespass into our private lives.  
 
Yours in liberty, John Lloyd Cowan III 

 


